
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Dr Piscitelli 

 

I can confirm that I have read over your manuscript entitled “Ten Years of Hip Fractures in Italy: for 

the first time a decreasing trend  in elderly women” and confirm that the level of English is a suitable 

level for submission to an English-language journal.  

 

Kind regards 

 

Clare Shepherd 

(Editor, Springer Healthcare) 

 

 


